
To Concerned Payette National Forest Staff, 

 

I am proud to submit my comments in support of Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project. This 

project presents our state with an incredible opportunity to bring well-paying jobs to rural Idaho, 

boost our state's economy and use private investment to clean up a brownfield site. 

 

I found the time allotted and the digital tools provided by the USFS meaningful and sufficient for 

public review. Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold 

Project site. We should let them. Please permit the Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this 

important project forward. 

 

Thank you for considering my thoughts on the project. I am grateful for the virtual meeting room 

you created. It made learning about the project easy and gave me the tools I needed to submit 

meaningful comments within the 60-day timeframe. If I can do it, anyone can. I urge you to move 

forward with alternative two. 

 

My best, 

 

 

Name: Frank LaMiaux 


